
Keith 
Taylor

From:Keith Taylor
Sent:Sun, 10 Nov 2019 23:36:32 +0000
To:Leamey, Helen
Subject:Support for Application 2019/0366/FUL - New Aldi in Skelmersdale

To whom it may concern,

It will be good for Skelmersdale to have a bigger store with Aldi being the cheapest 
around and bigger than the one in the concourse. Save us going to Burscough. 

Yours,

Keith Taylor

25 Willow Drive

25 Willow Drive

Skelmersdale

WN8 8PJ


